
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

SUPREME COURT PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY RULES COMMITTEE –  

REPORT ON REFERRAL FROM THE COURT ON OPINION 39 OF THE COMMITTEE  

ON ATTORNEY ADVERTISING – PUBLICATION FOR COMMENT  

 

The Supreme Court invites written comments on the April 1, 2009 Report of the 
Professional Responsibility Rules Committee (PRRC) on Referral from the Decision of the 
Supreme Court in In re Opinion 39 of the Committee on Attorney Advertising (197 N.J. 66 
(2008)).  In that decision the Court asked the PRRC, the Committee on Attorney Advertising 
(CAA), and the Advisory Committee on Professional Ethics (ACPE) for proposed 
amendments to the Rules of Professional Conduct regarding comparative attorney 
advertising on an expedited basis.  The PRRC’s rule amendment proposals are set forth in 
its report, which includes the joint report from the CAA and the ACPE as an appendix.  The 
PRRC report and the joint CAA/ACPE report are published with this Notice.  The reports are 
also available for downloading on the Judiciary’s Internet web site at njcourts.com. 

 
Please send any comments on the proposed RPC amendments in writing by 

Monday, June 1, 2009 to: 
 
  Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
  Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
  Comments on PRRC Report 
  Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 
  Trenton, New Jersey   08625-0037 
 

Comments may also be submitted via Internet e-mail to the following address:  
Comments.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us. 
 
 The proposed RPC amendments will not be covered at the previously announced May 
19, 2009 hearing on the various amendments to the Rules of Court proposed in the 2007-2009 
reports of the Supreme Court Rules Committees.  
 
 The Supreme Court will not consider comments submitted anonymously.  Thus, those 
submitting comments by mail should include their name and address (and those submitting 
comments by e-mail should include their name and e-mail address).  However, comments 
submitted in response to this notice will be maintained in confidence if the author specifically 
requests confidentiality.  In the absence of such a request, the author’s identity and his or her 
comments may be subject to public disclosure after the Court has acted on the PRRC’s 
recommendations. 
 
  
       
      /s/ Glenn A. Grant 
      __________________________________            
      Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
      Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Dated:  May 1, 2009 


































